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December 15, 1998
Dora A. Mills, M.D., M.P.H..

Director
Bureau of Health i
State House, Station #10 1

'

Augusta, ME 04333

Dear Dr. Mills:

On December 1,1998, the Management Review Board (MRB) met to consider the proposed
final Integrated Materials Performance Evaluation Program (IMPEP) report on the Maine
Agreement State Program. The MRB found the Maine program adequate to assure public
health and safety and compatible with NRC's program.

Section 5.0, page 15, of the enclosed final report presents the IMPEP team's recommendations
and suggestions. We received Mr. Jay Hyland's November 15,1998 letter which described the
actions taken in response to the team's recommendations. We request no additional
information.

Based on the results of the current IMPEP review, the next full review will be in approximately 4
years.

I appreciate the courtesy and cooperation extended to the IMPEP team during the review and
your support of the Radiation Control Program. I look forward to our agencies continuing to
work cooperatively in the future.

Sincerely,
Original sf smea b''
;te 7. Vi-

Frank J. Miraglia, Jr. I

Deputy Executive Director |

for Regulatory Programs
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Dora A. Mills, M.D., M.P.H.
Director
Bureau of Health
State House, Station #10
Augusta, ME 04333

Dear Dr. Mills:

On December 1,1998, the Management Review Board (MRB) met to consider the proposed
final integrated Materials Performance Evaluation Program (IMPEP) report on the Maine
Aryr ament State Program. The MRB found the Maine program adequate to assure public
health and safety and compatible with NRC's program.

Section 5.0, page 15, of the enclosed final report presents the IMPEP team's recommendations
and suggestions. We received Mr. Jay Hyland's November 15,1998 letter which described the
actions taken in response to the team's recommendations. We request no additional

!information.

Based on the results of the current IMPEP review, the next full review will be in approximately 4
years.

I appreciate the courtesy and cooperation extended to the IMPEP team during the review and
your support of the Radiation Control Program. I look forward to our agencies continuing to
work cooperatively in the future.

Sincerely,

(. ,

Frank J. Mfaglia, Jr @
Deputy Executive Director

for Regulatory Programs
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